
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable President and      DATE: September 13, 2024  

 Members of the City Council  

 City Hall, Room 400    

 

Position: No Position  

 

SUMMARY OF POSITION  

 

City Council Bill 21-0077R Informational Hearing - Implementation of Landlord Licensing 

For the purpose of requesting representatives from the Department of Law, Department of 

Housing and Community Development, and Department of Public Works appear before the 

Council and provide a comprehensive report about progress made on the implementation of 

Council Bill 18-0185 (“Non-Owner-Occupied Dwelling Units, Rooming Houses, and Vacant 

Structures - Rental Dwellings - Registration and Licensing”). 

 

The Department of Public Works was not part of the original process when this legislation was 

introduced and enacted in 2018. Therefore, we have no position since we were not assigned to 

this legislation and have nothing to report in regards to any progress made. 

 

The Department of Public Works has no position on City Council Bill 21-0077R 

 

 

TO The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council 

FROM Khalil Zaied, Acting Director, Department of Public Works 

DATE September 13, 2024 

SUBJECT 
City Council Bill 21-0077R   Informational Hearing - Implementation 

of Landlord Licensing 
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